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"Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu .Johnston@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
"City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 
6/4/2020 2:41 :23 PM 
Upcoming 1B: Patio Permits 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

City of Vancouver has issued 15 temporary expedited patio permits since the program started on Monday to help 
businesses impacted by COVID-19. 
These perm its will allow restaurants and liquor serving establ ishments to take advantage of the improving 
weather and expand their indoor seating out onto public street, parking and sidewalk space in front or next to 
their business. As Paul outlined in his email yesterday, we were able to find a way to approve patios for breweries 
that are on the public right of way. That wi ll also be announced today. Staff are also developing further 
recommendations for consideration by Council that w ill include bylaws changes to accommodate temporary 
patios for breweries on private property. The 1B w ill be distributed today. 

Best, 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
604.873.7627 I sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: he, him, his 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




